Helping Christmas Cheer

Thanks for the article regarding Christmas Cheer and its need
for food. It is so easy to find things from your cupboards, or
pick up those super saver items from our grocery stores to
drop off at Christmas Cheer.

Unfortunately, until we are reminded by word of mouth, or
especially articles like yours, it is too easy to forget to do
this.

Even though CC is not open every day, Joanne Shope at CC
offered to open the office so we could drop off a carload of
groceries we had gotten for them.

Please keep posting this article, so others will be reminded
in the coming months.

Thanks again,

Nancy and Eric Schafer


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2009/10/helping-christmas-cheer/

